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“The threats made against the Jewish Community Centers in New Rochelle and Tarrytown

are unacceptable and offensive to our values as New Yorkers and Americans,” said Senator

Andrea Stewart-Cousins. “My office has contacted the local police in each community to

ensure the investigations proceed and that those who have committed these appalling and

cruel crimes are held responsible. Bigotry and hatred have no place in New York or America,

and we stand in solidarity with the Jewish community and everyone affected by these

horrific acts.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/andrea-stewart-cousins
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/human-rights

